
October 3, 2022

Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors 
City of Ketchum 
Ketchum, Idaho 

Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors: 

Recommendation to Approve Road Closure for Special Events 

Recommendation and Summary  
Staff is recommending Council to approve the following road closure for a special event. East Ave between 
Sun Valley Rd. and 2nd St. For Elephant's Perch Reopening and SVSEF Fundraiser on October 15, 2022.

“I move to approve the street closure request for the Elephant's Perch Reopening and SVSEF Fundraiser.”

 The reasons for the recommendation are as follows: 

• The City of Ketchum supports special events.

• The city has assigned designated and non-designated areas for special events.

• Non-designated street closures require approval by City Council.

Introduction and History 
East Ave. between Sun Valley Rd. and 2nd St. is a non-designated street for special 
event road closures and requires approval by City Council. 

Financial Impact 

There is no financial impact related to this request.
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